
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 Please take notice that the Board of Trustees of the 
Beeville Independent School District will hold a public hearing 
on: 
 
 Date:   January 18, 2005   
 Time:   5:45 p.m.     
 Place:   Beeville ISD Administration Offices 

    Conference Room   
    2400 N. St. Mary’s Street  

 
The purpose of the public hearing will be consideration of a 
donation of the Tyler Elementary School located at 815 North 
Tyler Street in Beeville, Texas to Bee County for use by the Bee 
Community Action Agency (BCAA) established in 1977 by 
action of the Bee County Commissioners Court, for use in 
BCAA Head Start Program or for other public purposes as 
permitted by the terms of Texas Education Code § 11.1541. 
 
 All members of the public are invited to attend.  Persons 
wishing to participate in the public comments portion of the 
hearing will be asked to register prior to the meeting, and will be 
asked to limit their comments to five minutes.  Groups of three 
or more persons having a common position will be asked to 
designate a representative. 
 
 Please further take notice that the public hearing may 
take place in conjunction with a regularly scheduled or called 
meeting of the Beeville ISD Board of Trustees, in accordance 
with the posted agenda for such meeting. 
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